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NOTICE REGARDING EXTRA-RECORD COMMUNICATION 

 

Issue Date: February 23, 2012         
 
 On February 23rd at 3:00 p.m. I had a conference call with Mike Chesser of Kansas 
City Power & Light Company – Great Plains Energy.  Lewis Mills from the Office of the 
Public Counsel was also invited to be on the call.  Mr. Chesser and I waited for Mr. Mills for 
10 minutes and when he did not join the call, we proceeded to discuss the retirement of Mr. 
Chesser and the fact that Mr. Terry Bassham was taking over his role in the company.  We 
also discussed his plans for retirement which included travelling and spending time with his 
grandchildren.  We ended the call at 3:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Kevin D. Gunn, Chairman 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 23rd day of February, 2012. 
 
 
 


